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Sir,
 
I write to express my wife’s and my great concern about the forthcoming proposed legislation
 that has been submitted by Rob Pyne. It has been bad enough that the existing legislation on
 abortion has not been policed properly, but this is a whole new dimension. One abortion a year
 is too much but my understanding is that some 15,000 to 20,000 abortions are being carried out
 in Queensland mainly funded from taxpayers funds through Medicare.
 
Life is sacred and abortion is, plain and simple, murder. We urge the Queensland government to
 ensure that this appalling piece of legislation will not come into law and, furthermore, to ensure
 that the existing legislation is properly policed and enforced.
 
Yours faithfully,
 
George and Maren Lee
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